STATEMENT OF RON LEE

Ron Lee hereby states as follows:

I am President, a Director and Pastor of Calvary Chapel of Kingman, an applicant for a
permit to construct a new LPFM radio station in Kingman, Arizona. Calvary Chapel of Kingman
is a not-for-profit, non-stock corporation which was organized under the laws of Arizona on
November 23, 1984. A copy of the first page of our Articles, showing the date stamp of the
Arizona Secretary of State which confirms this date is attached. Calvary Chapel of Kingman has
been physically headquartered at 500 Stowell, in Kingman, Arizona since March 26, 1985. The
pertinent portion of our deed that confirms this date also is attached. I hereby affirm, based on
my personal knowledge, that this location is within ten miles of the antenna site proposed in our
application. I also hereby affirm that each member of our Board of Directors lives within ten
miles of the antenna site proposed in our application.

I hereby confirm under penalty of perjury that the above statement is true and correct.
Dated this 31st day of May, 2001.

Ron Lee



